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Centre for Human Rights Newsletter
  

We are very happy to announce that our collegues from the LLM/MPhil (Human Rights &
Democratisation in Africa) published the first issue of the newsletter of the Centre for Human Rights,
Faculty of Law, University of Pretoria.

The newsletter will provide an updated overview of the Centre's most recent activities, projects and
programmes.

The first issue starts with a call to participate to the 24th African Human Rights Moot Court competition,
and with an article about the 2015 Welcoming Ceremony to welcome the 2015 students on the Master’s
programme in Human Rights and Democratisation in Africa. For a full overview of the first issue, please
read the newsletter here.

If you are interest, you can subscribe to the Center for Human Rights Newsletter by clicking on this link.
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